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*Another news letter will be coming out in the coming weeks with  
information regarding school sports and activities* 
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GCS Community, 
  
Welcome back families and students to the 2021-2022 School Year! 
  
A few reminders: please review the NWSD reopen plan found on the  
website. - Northwest School Division (nwsd.ca)  
  
If you have any questions regarding the plan, please contact the school 
and any questions you have will be answered to the best of our ability. 
  
A reminder that this plan can change at any time, and we will do our best 
to adapt to the challenges and have a safe balance. We will also support all 
students and families within the plan outlined. 
  
Again this year, guests are limited in the school and everyone must come 
in the main entrance & check in with the secretary. We will continue to use 
a sign in; therefore if you are entering the school, you must complete the 
QR code on your phone or complete a paper copy at the office. 
  
We look forward to seeing everyone Thursday morning! 

https://www.nwsd.ca/Pages/newsitem.aspx?ItemID=138&ListID=4255f948-9bf1-49be-be23-595d8ee8c29d&TemplateID=Announcement_Item#/=
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September 6th 

Grade 1-12 starts on  

September 2nd 
 

Kindergarten starts on  
September 8th 

If your child requires an epi-pen, medicine or has medical 
needs you MUST complete the appropriate forms.  You can 

find the forms online at www.nwsd.ca by searching  
AP 316 or you can come to the office to complete the form. 
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September 30th 

If your child(ren) will be missing school, please let the  
office know.  We can be reached by phone at  
306-342-2114, text 306-342-7144 or e-mail 

gc.school@nwsd.ca 

We will be having a community pancake breakfast outside 
on September 10th.  

It will be weather permitting , please check our Facebook 
page for updates! 

There will be a Terry Fox Run happening on September 24th.  
Students are asked to wear red that day. 

 

September 24th 
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Kindergarten: Ms. Schwartz 

Grade 1 & 2: Mrs. L Macnab 

Grade 3 & 4: Ms. Hamm 

Grade 5 & 6: Mrs. Wells 

Grade 7 & 8: Mrs. Hicks 

Grade 9 & 10/English/Art: Mr. Edmonds 

Grade 11 & 12/Science: Ms. Franke 

Math & SSST: Mrs. K Macnab 

History/PE: Ms. Kirby 
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Students are to go to their homeroom class on the first day. 
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Please join our Facebook page @ Glaslyn 
Central School for updates! This is our 

main source of communication. 

I am very excited to join the Glaslyn Jets! I feel privileged to be a 
member of the Admin team in such an exciting and vibrant school. 

  
A little bit about me: I moved from an anglophone rural 

community of Quebec to Saskatchewan eight years ago and have 
never looked back. I showed a variety of animals throughout my 
twenty years in 4H. I have worked as a tour guide, Page in the 
House of Commons, and gardener. I spent numerous summers 

with my mother travelling throughout Europe and Canada. I pride 
myself as a Bernese Mountain Dog mom, dog agility enthusiast, 

history buff, and basketball coach. 
  

I am aware these past two years have not been easy ones; 
however, at Glaslyn Central School we aim for students to be 

happy and supported in the safe school environment. Together we 
will make the 2021-2022 school year a memorable and rewarding 

one. 
  

I look forward to meeting the Glaslyn community. 
  

Ms Kirby 
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When dropping off and picking up your  

child(ren) before and after school, please park in 

front of the chain link fence and across the street 

from the fence.   

Safety is becoming a concern with the amount of 

people crossing the road and parents parking 

behind the buses.  We can not see students when 

they run between the buses.  

Parents also need to be aware of all the students 

riding bikes. 
 

Thank you for your understanding! 
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Proceeds from the Apple Sale will be going towards field 
trips.   

The sale will run from Sept 7th to 17th. 
Forms will be going home to each family and you can  

purchase online through school cash.  

$40 

$40 

$40 

$45 



September 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   
 

 

1 2     Day 1 

First Day of 
School for 
Gr. 1-12 

3      Day 2 
 

4 

5 6     

 

NO 
SCHOOL 

7    Day 3 

  

8   Day 4 
 

First Day of 
School for  

Kindergarten 

9     Day 5   
 

 

10    Day 6 
 

School 
Pancake  

Breakfast 

11 

12 13    Day 1 
 

  

14  Day 2 15 Day 3 
  

16   Day 4 

  

17    Day 5 

  

18 

19 20   Day 6 
 

21  Day 1 
 

 

22 Day 2 23   Day 3 
 

 

24     Day 4 
 

Terry Fox Run 
(Wear Red) 

25 

26 27   Day 5 
 

28  Day 6 
 

 

29 Day 1 
 

30   Day 2 

 

 
Orange Shirt 

Day 

 
 
 

*Picture Day is 
October 8th* 

  

*Kindergarten days are on even days (2,4,6)* 


